
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:           Todd Shaw, Chair 

Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:     Heather Chaffin, Zoning Case Manager 
  Maureen Meredith, NPA Case Manager 
  Housing and Planning Department 
  
DATE:      June 14, 2022 
  
RE:      C14-2022-0011 
  NPA-2022-0027.01 
  SHQ @ W 35th 
  Postponement Request by Neighborhood 
 
************************************************************************ 
The neighborhood requests a postponement of the abovementioned rezoning and 
neighborhood plan amendment (NPA) requests from the June 14, 2022 agenda to the 
June 28, 2022 agenda. Please see the attached letter. 
 
The applicant does not oppose the postponement request. 
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From: Michael Curry  
Sent: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 5:40 PM 
To: Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov>; Rhoades, Wendy 
<Wendy.Rhoades@austintexas.gov> 
Cc: Victoria; GREG UNDERWOOD ; Michael Curry  
Subject: C14-2022-0021 1809 W. 35th St. Postponement Request 
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 
Dear Heather and Wendy, 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association. In order to allow more time to 
exchange information with the Applicant and see if we can reach an agreement prior to the Planning 
Commission Hearing on June 14, 2022, BWNA is requesting a postponement of that hearing until June 
28, 2022. 
 
Victoria Haase has authorized me to represent that the Applicant agrees with the postponement 
request.  I have copied both Victoria and Greg Underwood, the BWNA President. 
 
I apologize for writing both of you but I’m unclear who is handling this file. 
 
Please advise if there is anything further to be done to secure the postponement. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Curry for 
BWNA 
 
 
 
 

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please 
use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious 

and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov. 
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